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GOVERNOR BRIAN SANDOVAL PRAISES STATE SENATE LEADERSHIP FOR PASSAGE 

OF SENATE BILL 252 

 

CARSON CITY, NV – Governor Brian Sandoval, Senate Majority Leader Michael Roberson, and Senate 

Minority Leader Aaron D. Ford today issued the following statement after passage of Senate Bill 252 out of the 
Nevada State Senate. Senate Bill 252 is Governor Sandoval’s Business License Fee modernization plan, which 

provides the revenue necessary to invest in Nevada’s public education system.  

 

“I would like to thank the members of the Nevada State Senate for the thoughtful and thorough review of 

Senate Bill 252. The Senate’s actions are proof that investing in Nevada’s public education system and 

providing students with resources they need are bipartisan priorities that unite us as we continue to build the 
New Nevada,” said Governor Brian Sandoval. “I would personally like to acknowledge the leadership of 

Majority Leader Roberson and Minority Leader Ford and thank their colleagues for taking this courageous 

vote which allows us to continue this important discussion. We are now one step closer to securing a future 

in which Nevada is the leader in education, innovation, and student success that I wholeheartedly believe we 

can be.”  
 

“The State Senate was proud to accept the Governor’s challenge to modernize our revenue structure and 

invest in our children to strengthen Nevada and benefit generations to come. Passage of Senate Bill 252 is a 

major step toward fulfilling the promise of an education system that meets the demands of Nevada’s diverse 

and growing student population. The Senate Republican Caucus would like to thank Governor Sandoval for 

his vision and leadership and remains committed to working with his office and the Senate Democrats to 
build a stronger, more prosperous Nevada,” said Senate Majority Leader Michael Roberson. 

 

"Nevada's families deserve a public education system that will allow our children to meet their full potential, 

and today's vote on SB 252 is an important step in that direction. We are one step closer to having a 

sustainable source of revenue that will properly fund our schools and other essential services," said Senate 
Minority Leader Aaron D. Ford. "On behalf of the Senate Democrats, I would like to thank all of my 

colleagues and Governor Sandoval for their contributions towards the debate on how to best fund our 

education system. We look forward to the discussions that will take place over the next 6 weeks on the budget 

and how to fund these priorities." 
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